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Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

 

Another totally wrong-headed idea from the current administration.

 

Please stop messing with our natural resources.

 

Moreover, if Congress and trump hadn't given billions to billionaires with the completely unwarranted tax cuts,

there'd be plenty of money to take care of our open spaces and parks.

 

Companies like Amazon paying zero taxes; it's time to demand that every person and every business pay at least

some tax before raising fees for parks, etc.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Barney Burke

Box 668

Port Townsend, WA 98368

 

 


